
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Whirl Wind Propellers Corp 

SERVICE LETTER 
SL-200C-061004 

 

TO:  ALL OWNERS / OPERATORS OF AFFECTED PROPELLERS  

  SUBJECT:  PIN BASE REPLACEMENT 

DATE:  JUNE 10, 2004 

 

 

 

MODELS 
AFFECTED:   

All Whirl Wind 200C Series propellers manufactured with serial 
numbers starting at 200C-240 and lower. 

 

REASON: Propeller blade pin base may fail causing loss of pitch control and 
excessive vibration.   

 

TIMELINE: This pin base replacement is recommended to be performed 
immediately. 

 

 

 

DESCRIPTION OF 
REPLACEMENT: 

 

1. Replacement of the current blade pin bases (2) with revised pin 
base must be performed for all affected propeller models.   

2. Who Can Do the Replacement: This replacement can be 
performed by any certified propeller service center or by Whirl 
Wind Propellers Corp service center.  

3. Where to Obtain Replacement Parts:  Replacement pin bases 
available direct from Whirl Wind Propellers Corp. 

  

 


